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Dear supporting churches and friends, &

Thank you so much for your prayers for us. We arrived in Romania safely and all of our luggage also arrived, though
a day late. Praise the Lord, nothing was lost on the way.

Our first week and a half back we spent sick with the flu, but despite that, we were able to get the documents neces-
sary to keep our appointment for our visas. They accepted our paperwork and about two weeks ago we were finally able to
pick up our visas. We are thankful that the Lord gave us enough health to gather what we needed and the right timing of ap-
pointments for the process to go smoothly. We have been approved for two years, starting last November, so next year, if we
are still in Romania, we will go through the same process again.

Since we have been back we have been able to restart our Ukrainian Sunday school for Lenya’s family. He also has
been very faithful in attending on Wednesday nights. Please pray with us for the family’s salvation. .
Through more conversation, it has become apparent that there are some glaring problems with what tanty,
they believe about salvation. Pray with us that they see the simplicity of the Gospel and place their trust %
in Christ alone for salvation. mm‘u

Today starts our missions conference for our church here in Cluj. We will also have a service i
tomorrow after our international dinner. On Sunday we get to have videos played from our missionaries 8
that we support in Italy and Moldova. Our church is also planning on taking another missionary on who
will visit us this September.

This next week we are moving to a new house. Please pray as we pack everything that we have
a smooth transition. It is a good deal closer to the church which is something that we have been praying )
for. If we are still in Romania next year, when the school is supposed to start, this will also help ¥ =
us be closer to where our church intends to start the school. 1

Please continue to pray with us for Ukraine. Though there seems to be the beginning of a
movement toward peace in Ukraine, things have gotten worse as far as the bombings are con-
cerned. In the last two weeks, Sumy has been hit increasingly harder. A children’s clinic and oth-
er civilian structures were damaged. The injured include over 40 children. The president of
Ukraine believes that Russia may launch a large attack towards the city that had been delayed
because of Ukraine’s actions in the Kursk region of Russia. May God bring peace to the people of
Ukraine, not just through an end to the war, but also that many trust in Him.
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In Christ,
J.J., Allison, Riley, and William Spillman

Missionaries to Ukraine - spillman2ukraine@gmail.com
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